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Cyndy King

From: Deborah Robertson <deborah.g.robertson@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 14, 2024 11:42 PM
To: Participate
Subject: Speed limit discrepancy 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi— 
We live on Irene St and have noƟced a speed limit discrepancy in our neighborhood. My teenage son is a relaƟvely new 
driver and he pointed out something I hadn’t noƟced when I suggested he was driving a liƩle too fast at 20 mph through 
our neighborhood: 
 
When you turn off Warm Springs onto Bald Mountain Rd, there is only one speed limit sign and it’s 20 mph.  When you 
turn onto Irene St from Warm Springs, there are several speed limit signs that are all 15 mph.  So in effect, if you are 
driving west on Bald Mtn Rd or Irene St the speed limit is 20 mph and if you are driving east on either of those roads, the 
speed limit is 15 mph. 
 
Is this by design or a mistake? 
 
I personally would advocate for changing to a 15 mph speed limit on the eastern side of Bald Mtn Rd given the number 
of apartment units, landscaping/construcƟon crews and pedestrians walking dogs to the WS Preserve. 
 
Thanks for considering this! 
 
Cheers, 
Deb Robertson 


